
 

 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

 

The International General Fair “PRISHTINA 2024” 

Prishtina, February 7, 2024 

Kosova Chamber of Commerce announce that the International General Fair "Prishtina 2024" will 

be held on May 29-31, 2024. 

This fair will feature a wide range of local, regional, and international exhibitors, aiming to support 

and develop every sector of the economy. 

This Fair is a traditional event that enables local and international businesses to promote their 

products and services, as well as to learn about opportunities for expansion, penetration, and 

increased participation in foreign markets. 

We invite all interested businesses to participate in this event, which will be held at the "Prishtina 

Business Center" in the Industrial Zone in Çagllavica. Your participation will enable you to be part 

of the largest economic event organized in Kosovo. 

 

For contact: 

 

Venera Rexha: +383 (0) 45 627 727 

E-mail: venera.rexha@oek-kcc.org 

 

Ylli Dallku: +383 (0) 44 819 910 

E-mail: ylli.dallku@oek-kcc.org  
 

 

Sincerely 

Kosova Chamber of Commerce 
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